
24 Sussex Drive

Ottawa 

January 19, 1977

Dear Sisters:

I would just like to take this 

occasion to greet you and to congrat-

ulate you on your work in improving 

the situation of women in our society.

May 1977 be a year of many accomplish-

ments and much satisfaction for your 

organization.

Sincerely,

Margaret Trudeau 

ISIS/Women's Media, 

2185 West 4th Avenue, 

Vancouver, B.C.


